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                            INTERASIA LINES SINGAPORE PTE. LTD. 

 

 

【NOTICE】Interasia Line to ban Shark Fin Shipments 

 

Dear Distinguished Customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that “Shark Fin shipment” is prohibited in our all services.  

Please don’t accept any booking at POLs to avoid any risk and problem.  

 

We sincerely seek your assistance to relay to all concerned parties to pay attention on it.  

 

 

我司所有航线禁运鱼翅，如有装运或瞒报并造成一定的法律后果或者海关处罚，由此

产生的后果及法律责任，将由客户自行承担。 

 

Saying Not to Shark Fin! 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

INTERASIA LINES 
 


